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074-Naoum_060309

From: M naourn <rnikenaoum@prodigy.net>
To: NEWHALLRANCH@dfg.ca.gov
Date: Wed, Jun 3, 2009 9:48 AM
Subject: EIR Review\Cornment Extension

Due the size and complexity, please consider this a request for extending the review and comment
period for this EIR to 120 days. .

Sincerely,

Mike Naoum
27301 Eaglehelm Dr.
Santa Clarita, CA 91387



Responses to Comments

RMDP/SCP Final EIS/EIR RTC-074-1 June 2010

074. E-mail from Mike Naoum, dated June 3, 2009

Response 1

In response to this and other requests, the Corps and CDFG extended the comment period for the Draft
EIS/EIR. Please refer to Topical Response 1: EIS/EIR Public Review Opportunities .




